
Georgetown University is able to offer the Executive Master's Program in 
Program & Portfolio Management to residents in ALL states* EXCEPT the 
following: 
 
 

 Alabama 

 Arkansas 

 Delaware 

 Kansas 

 Minnesota 

 Oregon

 
*This program can also be offered to residents of the District of Columbia and 
Puerto Rico. 
 
Please check back regularly; this list will be updated as we receive approval to 
offer this program in additional states. 
 
We are currently only able to accept international students who are residing in 
the following countries and provinces: Brazil; Germany; Hong Kong; Mexico; 
Nigeria; Qatar; Singapore; South Korea; United Kingdom; Ontario, Canada; 
Quebec, Canada; or Alberta, Canada. 
 
Visa support is offered for the two in-person residencies that are required to 
complete the Executive Master of Professional Studies in Program & Portfolio 
Management program.  
 
Degrees conferred by Georgetown University are recognized in the United States 
and may be recognized in other countries. Degrees and certificates conferred by 
Georgetown University are not officially recognized by Mexico. All international 
students are encouraged to research the policies pertaining to degree recognition 
in their home country prior to enrolling in a Georgetown program. 
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